## Nairobi Interterm On September 27, there will be a

r

t

t

y

9

r

9

meeting in Cook Hall, room 206, at 4:00 p.m. for any students interested in an African Field Seminar led by Dr. Peter French of the government department. This seminar is part of the 1972 January term.

The seminar will be conducted in the Republic of Kenya in East Africa during January, 1972. Participation will be limited to fifteen students, with preference being given to juniors and seniors.

The seminar program includes air transportation to and from Kenya via Kennedy airport, a short stay in a Kenyan village, observation of the Kenyan Parliament, and internships in several areas of Kenyan politics. Duringg the internship program, there will be a series of evening sem-

inars at the United Kenya Club.

At the conclusion of the internship program, students will make a five day field safari terminating at the Masai-Mara Game Reserve.

Information on costs and other details will be made available at the September 27 meeting.